A note from Mrs Birss

Hello and I hope everyone had a lovely Easter and ate lots of chocolate! I had a big mini egg Easter egg, very yummy.

Let's see if this half term class 3 can get the perfect attendance prize. We all need to be in school every day to win it and don't forget we chose doughnuts as our prize!



Year 1 Class 3 Summer 1 Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Please remember to follow the staggered drop off and pick up times at school as this is to prevent too many adults on the school premises at once. As part of the risk assessment in school parents are not allowed to come up the year group steps. We have a class email as before and if there is anything you need to know I will answer via the email. Thank you for supporting us with this and keeping all our children and adults safe.

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term will be, 'Oceans'

Your child will be learning about:

History – Captain James Cook. In Y1 children have to know about the lives of significant individuals in the past who have contributed to national and international achievements.

Geography – The voyages of Captain Cook. I Y1 children have to be able to name and locate the world's seven continents and five oceans. They have to be able to use world maps and atlases and be able to identify seasonal and daily weather patterns in the United Kingdom and the location of hot and cold areas of the world.

DT – Moving pictures of Cook's ship, Endeavour.

Weekly reminders:

Children will need to come to school in outdoor P.E kit every Thursday. Dark jogging bottoms, white t-shirt and dark zip front top.

Snack on Friday is 50p

Homework

If your child still has a reading book at home can it be returned please.

Homework is set online in Y1. Children should be completing three pieces of work each week, spellings and maths on Edshed and reading via Reading Buddy. If you have any problems logging on please get in touch via the class email. A log is kept of all children completing homework each week.

Art Week 12th April

We will be creating different ocean art work using the medium of weaving. We will be using different shades of blue fabric to create some art so if you have any spare fabric at home we could use that would be great. We will also be combing painting and weaving to create under the ocean art.

